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‘Where Every Heart is Sacred’  

Newsletter 5th July 2024     

Summer Diary Dates 

08.07.24 Sports Day 

09.07.24 3.15pm New Class 6 Parent Meeting 

09.07.24 Butterflies Farm Visit 

10.07.24 3.15pm New Class 4 Parent Meeting 

11.07.24 3.15pm New Class 5 Parent Meeting 

12.07.24 3.15pm New Class 3 Parent Meeting 

15.07.24 Nursery Closed Today Only 

16.07.24 9.15am Leavers’ Mass 

16.07.24 3.15pm New Class 8 Parent Meeting 

17.07.24 3.15pm New Class 1 Parent Meeting 

17.07.24 Bend the Rules Fund Raising Day 

17.07.24 5.30pm Year 6 Leavers’ Disco 

18.07.24 3.15pm New Class 2 Parent Meeting 

18.07.24 Year 6 Leavers’ Fair 

19.07.24 9.05am Year 6 Assembly 

19.07.24 2pm School Closes for Summer 

03.09.24 School Reopens 

 

 
More detailed information regarding specific events will be sent to the relevant parents. Dates 

may be added when confirmed and all dates are subject to change. 

Reception Assembly 

Thank you to our amazing Reception children and staff for 

presenting their very first and most beautiful assembly on 

Thursday. They thanked God for a fabulous year through 

music, singing, dancing and art. We are so proud of you all. 

 

Sports Day 

Monday 8th July is our planned sports day so we are praying 

for good weather. All children should attend school in their  

PE Kit and trainers on Monday. We will send a confirmation 

text on Monday morning after we’ve assessed the weather 

conditions! 

 9:45 to 11.00 - Classes 1, 2, 3 

11:10 to 12:20 - Classes 4, 5, 6 

1:45 to 3.00 - Classes 7, 8, 9 

 

Another Art Gallery Visit 

Class 9 have been showing off the abstract they created on 

their trip to Manchester Art Gallery this week. They used paint, 

stickers and embroidery to create imaginative and original 

artwork.  

 

 

Year 5 Visit to St peter’s High School 

Year 5 took part in a special sports day at St Peter’s High 
School and won a whole load of medals. Mr Miles even won 
the staff tug of war. We were also lucky to have some past 
pupils helping us throughout the day.  Thank you, St Peter’s 
and well done Year 5! 

 

 



                                             

 

Rights Respecting School Award 
We are delighted to announce that we have been awarded 
with the Bronze Rights Respecting School Award.  This is due 
to our commitment to embarking on the UNICEF UK Rights 
Respecting journey. We have secure foundations in place to 
move onto the second stage of the award. You can check out 
more about Rights Respecting Schools by clicking here and you   
will receive regular updates throughout the next academic 
year.   

 

Attendance 

Class 7 are the overall winners on attendance this week with 

99% . This is a super acheivement. Congratulations. 

 

 

Sunnybrow Park Litter Pick 

 

SHOW YOU CARE – PARK ELSEWHERE  

 
PLEASE DO NOT STOP OR PARK on Knutsford Road opposite the 
school or outside the school between the hours of 8am and 5pm 
as clearly marked on the yellow signs on either side of the road. 

Lunch Menu 08.07.24 to 12.07.24 

 

https://www.unicef.org.uk/rights-respecting-schools/about-us-new/

